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MEETING NOTICE 
 

New Jersey Departments of Environmental Protection and Transportation 
 

Draft Global Warming Response Act Recommendations Report 
 

Stakeholders Meetings – Sessions 4 and 5 
Monday, January 12 and Wednesday, January 14, 2009 

 

 

The New Jersey Department of 

Environmental Protection (NJDEP), in 
coordination with the New Jersey 

Department of Transportation (NJDOT), 
will hold a series of Stakeholders Meetings on 
the Draft Global Warming Response Act 

Recommendations Report, released by NJDEP on 
December 15, 2008. You are encouraged to 
actively participate by attending the 
appropriate meetings and providing comments 

at the meetings, by mail, or by e-mail. 
 

 
The Meetings (Agendas 4 & 5) 

The individual meetings are being broken 

down into Six (6) sessions concerning 
separate issues covered in the Draft Report.  

The Session 4 Meeting “Transportation – 
Vehicles, Fuels and Infrastructure” will be held 
at the NJDEP Public Hearing Room, 1st 

Floor, 401 East State Street, Trenton, NJ 
on Monday, January 12, 2009 from 9 a.m. 

to 12 p.m.   
The Session 5 Meeting “Land Use and 
Transportation Planning” will be held at the 

NJDOT Multi-Purpose Room, 1st Floor, 
1035 Parkway Avenue, Trenton, NJ on 

Wednesday, January 14, 2009 from 1 
p.m. to 4 p.m.  You are welcome to attend 
either or both meetings. 

 

Background 

The State has posted a draft report for 
stakeholder input as required by the New Jersey 

Global Warming Response Act. The report 
provides analyses on significant sources of GHG 
emissions and outlines policies as well as 

legislative and regulatory actions that are needed 
to achieve the Statewide 2020 and 2050 

greenhouse gas limit established under the Act. 
 

 
For further information contact: 

Andrew Swords, NJDOT 

PO Box 600 
1035 Parkway Avenue 

Trenton, NJ  08625 – 0600 
(609) 530-2856 

 

Please RSVP by 1/8/09 to: 
rsvp-ghg@dep.state.nj.us 

(Please indicate which session(s) 
you will be attending) 

 
To ensure that these stakeholder meetings are as 
productive as possible, we strongly encourage all 

participants to read the draft GHG recommendation 
report, available on the State’s webpage at 

http://www.state.nj.us/globalwarming/ 
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